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 Article 3 group 1 

At the end of the Christmas 

holidays class 1 started : 

the Pinocchio Lab. 

This Lab consists of different 

activities:  they watched a 

film of Unicef, in the video 

there is Pinocchio and he 

speaks about children’s 

rights. Then they made 

Pinocchio marionettes made 

of paper that they coloured. 

The arms and legs can move. 

They made paper masks of 

the various characters  from 

the story too. Then they 

wrote some parts of the 

story and they are going to 

make masks for Carnivel of 

the characters of the story. 

We know that they liked 

doing the Lab so much and 

even teacher  Chiara too! 

                                               

Article by: Gisele, Matteo, Emmanuel e Leandro 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 
 

ARTICLE 3 GROUP 2 

C 5 –CREATING AN E-FLYER  

ON TUESDAY 12/1/2021 CLASS 5 MADE 

E-FLYERS IN CLASS IN THE AFTERNOON. 

WE DID IT BECAUSE WE WERE 

STUDYING THEM IN OUR ENGLISH 

ACTIVITY BOOK. THE E-FLYER HAS A LOT 

OF DETAILS: TITLE: MAKES CLEAR WHAT 

THE EVENT IS ALL ABOUT. SHORT PIECES 

OF TEXT: MAKES A LIST ABOUT WHAT IS 

HAPPENING AT THE EVENT  AND ONLY 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION OF THE 

EVENT. MORE INFORMATION: IS ABOUT 

WHAT TO DO IF YOU WANT TO GO TO 

THE EVENT OR TO FIND OUT MORE. WE 

REALY ENJOYED THIS ACTIVITY. 

 

WROTE BY: PF, LUCA, ALE AND AURORA. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 
 

 

 

Article 3-  GROUP 3                   

The Jurassic Class   

On Thursday 21st of January class 3 

partecipated in a laboratory called 

Jurassic Class. They did this laboratory 

with teacher Daniela an expert of 

dinosaurs. Class 3 did this laboratory 

because they want learn more about 

dinosaurs. They made many lapbooks, 

a billboard and clay dinosaurs. Class 3 

liked this laboratory a lot. They 

enjoyed it and were very happy. 

BY P.D.B, NOEMI, LORENZO AND SARA. 


